
Stepping Forward – Supporting Year 11’s in their transition to college 
  
We know that things might be quite daunting at the moment and that you might not know 
what to expect when you start at Bishop Burton in September? 
  
That’s ok, want to help, so we've created our Stepping Forward programme. 
 
We have developed a range of activities for you to try, each relating to the subjects we offer 
at the college. They have been designed to give you a taste of what you might do when you 
join us in September. 
  
As well as the subject based work, we have provided some additional activities for you to 
tackle. These are around the topics of staying safe online, radicalisation and extremism and 
British Values. 
  
All of the Stepping Forward work can be found here – 
https://www.bishopburton.ac.uk/student-life/stepping-forward 
Remember, our Student Services team is still here to give advice and guidance if you need a 
little more support. Email enquiries@bishopburton.ac.uk or give us a call on 01964 553000. 
 
 
Bishop Burton College working with Morrisons 
 
 
Bishop Burton College is collaborating with Morrisons to deliver a brand new apprenticeship 
programme, starting January 2021. The Laying Hen Academy will be a programme based 
around the egg industry with some high-profile companies working together to offer work 
placements, industry knowledge and future job opportunities. 
 
 
Keep checking our website for more details coming soon. 
 
Bishop Burton College Connect 2020 
  
All students who have accepted a place or hold an offer to join us in September should by 
now have been invitation to join our new Facebook Connect 2020 group. This secure group 
has been set up so that new students can start to get to know others in the Bishop Burton 
College community as soon as possible. 
  
This is password protected so only our students will have access – it is another way for them 
to connect with other new students beginning their next step with us. It has been operating 
for nearly a week and already we are seeing hundreds of students engaging and many 
joining chats and getting to know each other. 
  
 

 

 

https://www.bishopburton.ac.uk/student-life/stepping-forward
mailto:enquiries@bishopburton.ac.uk


Virtual Open Event 
Saturday 20th June 10am-1pm get to chat via text to staff from all our subject areas, watch 

videos from our academic and support teams and have a look at what the college has to 

offer. Just log onto our website and book a place. 
 
 

 
Tracey Bourne 
Schools Liaison & Events Coordinator 
Bishop Burton and Riseholme College 
  
T: 01964 553193 
tracey.bourne@bishopburton.ac.uk 
  
www.bishopburton.ac.uk 
www.riseholme.ac.uk 
  
Follow us on Twitter 
Like us on Facebook 
Find us on Instagram 
  
"A Values-Driven Organisation" Investors in People Gold Standard 
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